
May 27, 2016 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
On June 18, 2013, after a noticed public hearing, the City Council adopted Ordinance No. 13-1642 to establish sewer 
charges to pay for the operation and maintenance of the City’s sewer system, including capital replacement costs. 
Ordinance No. 13-1642 provides that beginning July 1, 2014, the sewer service charge may be increased annually by an 
amount equal to the annual increase in the Engineering News Record Construction Cost Index for the Los Angeles Area 
(the “ENRLA”), as of February of each year. The annual increase in the ENRLA as of February 2016 is 1.30%. This notice 
is to inform you that on July 1, 2016, the City will increase the sewer charges as provided in the following schedule 
approved by City Council on May 3, 2016 and authorized by Ordinance No. 13-1642:    
 

 
Current Adopted FY 16/17 Total Monthly 

Meter Size Monthly Charge Monthly Charge Increase for 

 
per Meter Size per Meter Size FY 16/17 

5/8 inch $7.22 $7.31  $0.09  

3/4 inch $7.22 $7.31  $0.09  

1 inch $12.53 $12.69  $0.16  

1-1/2 inch $31.61 $32.02  $0.41  

2 inch $53.67 $54.37  $0.70  

3 inch $88.47 $89.62  $1.15  

4 inch $113.06 $114.53  $1.47  

6 inch $158.83 $160.89  $2.06  

8 inch $241.37 $244.51  $3.14  

10 inch $377.13 $382.03  $4.90  

 
The sewer charges listed above will be collected from each property owner through the Los Angeles County Assessor 
property tax bill. 
 
For questions regarding this sewer charge, please refer to the City’s FAQ page (http://www.norwalk.org/about-us/general-
info-statistics/frequently-asked-questions) or call the Public Services Department at (562) 929-5511. 


